
From: Sue Hoek <Sue.Hoek@co.nevada.ca.us>  
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 12:51 PM 
To: Sarah Holyhead <Sarah.Holyhead@co.nevada.ca.us> 
Subject: Re: Julia Stidham and Tom Hartnett 
 
Hi Sarah, 
 
I would like to appoint both Julia Stidham and Tom Hartnett to the Penn Valley MAC. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sue  

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Aug 13, 2021, at 9:53 AM, Sarah Holyhead <Sarah.Holyhead@co.nevada.ca.us> wrote: 

  
Hi Supervisor Hoek, 
  
When you have a moment, would you please let us know your direction for these two individuals in 
writing (via email is fine) so that Becky can begin the process of onboarding them for the PV MAC? 
  
Thank you, 
  

Sarah Holyhead 

Administrative Analyst II 
Nevada County Board of Supervisors 
950 Maidu Ave, Ste. 200 
Nevada City, CA  95959 
Desk: 530-265-7076 
Mobile: 530-557-5444 
E-mail: sarah.holyhead@co.nevada.ca.us  
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